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Sponsored by Aramex, and in partnership with the Center for Civic 

Engagement and Community Service (CCECS) at the American University of 

Beirut (AUB), the Global Engineering Program (GEP) at Purdue University is 

adopting a community development project in Sabra area in Beirut, Lebanon 

aiming to improve its livelihood conditions. The impoverished area is in need 

for intervention on different levels. This project will be targeted towards 

current concerns regarding the water supply and drainage in the area.  

 

The main objectives of the Global Design Team (GDT) are as follows:  design a 

rainwater harvesting system for a cluster  

of buildings to support residents in 

 water shortage incidences, as well 

 as improvise a solution to the  

persisting problem of ponding in 

the “Sahaa”, which is a highly 

 populated area lying in the  

market center. 

 

The team will be proposing a system that would cater for the water    

needs of a chosen cluster for the    entire summer season without the need 

to rely on any other source of water.  

This cluster would serve as a 

prototype for further 

implementation in the area. Several 

alternatives involving the use of 

different pavement designs and 

alternatives will be discussed as short 

term solutions to the current Sahaa 

situation.  

 

It is significant to state that these objectives were 

 achieved through understanding the social,  

economic, and health impacts of the highlighted  

problems and proposed initiatives, all through 

 stressing on adopting a participatory approach 

which was key in identifying the community’s  

priorities and needs. 

 

The Global Design Team hopes that this study  

and proposed initiatives would serve as building blocks for proper intervention, in 

the efforts of implementing sustainable livelihood improvements in the area. 

 
The Multidisciplinary Team 

The multidisciplinary team is formed of four students from different schools from 

the College of Engineering at Purdue University, led by a Graduate Student/GEP 

member and supervised by a faculty member at Purdue University. Assisting this 

team is a facilitator at the Center of Civic Engagement and Community Service 

(CCECS) as well as support from the Civil Engineering Society at The American 

University of Beirut (AUB).  

The Global design Team hopes the presented study would be an eye opener for 

the potential of collecting rainwater in Sabra area and other areas that suffer 

from water shortage during the dry season. 


